
For the record I am very disappointed in the way that this zoning case was presented to me as a 
planning and zoning commissioner and now as a city council member. 
 
While I think the proposed facility would provide a great relief for our citizens as well as provide them 
with a more streamlined customer service experience, I still prefer a more centralized location for all of 
our citizens to enjoy. 
 
Best, 
 
Gregory Johnson 
Killeen At Large City Council Member 
254-702-5162 
Gregoryforkilleen@gmail.com 
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